
kingsford legal centre eBulletin spring 2009page �The Attorney General Rt Hon Robert McLelland Visists KLCKLC was honored to host the Federal Attorney General and his advisor Ms Elizabeth Brayshaw on Monday 24 August.  Staff gave him a tour of the Centre and overview of our work as a community legal centre  as well as the clinical legal education programs the Centre runs.  KLC students Olgica Georgieva, Nick Kipriotis, Sarah Szydzik and Rosemary Tabuai gave presentations about clinical legal education from  their perspectives.  These students represented the clinical generalist elective subjects as well as first year Indigenous course. Tthe Attorney General was very engaged during the visit and supportive of our work.  We are grateful to Mr McLelland for taking time to visit the Centre.










